
City of Racine, Wisconsin  

AGENDA BRIEFING MEMORADUM  

 
AGENDA DATE:   November 1, 2018  
  
 

SUBJECT:  White Box Grant Program Status Report 
   

PREPARED BY:  Kenneth D. Plaski,  Chief Building Inspector / Zoning Administrator 
                                            

SUMMARY:  Provide Redevelopment Authority with the status of the White Box Grant Program. 

PROJECT BACKGROUND & ANALYSIS: The first White Box Grant was awarded on April 24, 2017. As of 
November 1, 2018, there have been twenty-one (21) grants awarded for a total grant allocation of 
$304,888.00. These grants have helped incentivize construction in the city of approximately 
$1,296,918.00.  

RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Receive and file 

FISCAL NOTE: N/A 

 

 


